
Weekly Learning Reflections 

Week Beginning: 

Happy Friday!  

We have started new units of work this week for maths and English. In English we turn our 

attention to play scripts and so far, have read and unpicked chapters from The Twits using 

our master Reporter and Detective skills. After reading the spaghetti prank chapter, where 

Mrs Twit pulls a prank on Mr Twit, we wrote a short diary entry to capture emotions and 

emphasis with the characters feelings. After this, we worked collaboratively to come up with 

some fun, but not too wild, revenge pranks that Mr Twit could pull on Mrs Twit. The children 

have now mapped out their pranks and will continue to unpick play scrips next week before 

writing their very own. 

In maths, we have returned to time. This has been a very tricky unit of work, however, 

through perseverance, the children have refreshed their knowledge and skills on the subject. 

We had lots of practise telling the analogue time by using mini clocks before we refreshed 

our digital knowledge. Next week, we will return to multiplication and division to perfect our 

time table skills as well as some new methods for solving trickier problems.  

PE today was another lesson that seemed to be enjoyed by all. After refreshing our ball 

control skills, we moved onto returning the ball using a forehand. The children worked in 

pairs to develop this skill before getting into groups of 8 to play the ‘Ocean’ game. This 

required the children to bounce their ball once before hitting it over the net. Great focus and 

determination was shown by all pupils.   

 

⭐⭐⭐STARS OF THE WEEK ⭐⭐⭐ 

 

Pupil Star of the Week - ⭐James⭐ 

James was nominated for his perseverance and focus in maths this week. On top of this he 

has shown excellent creative thinking skill in art and always tries his best and challenges 

himself in all lessons.  

 

Teacher Star of the Week - ⭐Hudson⭐ 

Hudson has been showing great determination and perseverance in all areas of learning this 

week. He has challenged his creative thinking in art and continues to push himself in PE. 

Great cooperation and collaborations skills shone in DT too. A great week all round!    

 

Well done to our stars. 

⭐⭐⭐ 

 

Have a lovely weekend,   

Mrs Mori 😊 


